



Atlas House

 Corporation Street


   St Helens 

    Merseyside

      WA9 1LD


31st August 2022


To whom it may concern


I am writing this reference regarding the work completed by Charlotte Dunn and this letter may be 
treated as my personal recommendation regarding her work and ethos. 


The Safeguarding Children Partnership approached our colleges in Autumn 2021, to request whether 
our art and design students may be able to support us in creating a marketing campaign in order to 
tackle neglect across the borough. 


In response, Charlotte, despite this being a voluntary initiative, accepted brief and produced 
exceptional designs. She pitched her work confidently and competently to myself and my colleague.  
Practitioners from the Safeguarding Children Partnership were astounded at the level of quality and 
professionalism displayed. The materials created by Charlotte perfectly encapsulated the issues and 
she showed insight into safeguarding topics which we normally see displayed only by experienced 
professionals. 


Charlotte has gone above and beyond, working throughout the summer break, producing an array of 
images and materials which will be used across multiple agencies as well as in the community. The 
quality of work exceeded our expectations and has rivalled materials produced by professional 
marketing organisations. 


Charlotte has displayed excellent communication skills as well as high levels of professionalism. 
Senior multi-agency partners have reviewed the work and are equally thrilled with the results. 


It has been my absolute pleasure and honour to work with Charlotte. I have no doubt that she will go 
on to achieve highly and will be a credit to any organisation she is part of.


Yours sincerely


H. Addison

Heather Addison

Safeguarding Children in Education Coordinator


